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SCHOOL DISTRICT 122

Date: Safety Letter to Links 4:170-AP-2 E-1
Re: District Policies Regarding Student Safety
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

The Harlem School District’s top priority is student and staff safety and wellbeing. The District has
several policies and procedures in place in order to assure the safety and wellbeing of all.

The Illinois School Code requires the District to inform parents about our safety programs and to
provide parents with information about possible dangers their children may face both in and out of
school. Following is a list of policies that have mandated parent communications:

e Policy 4:170 AP2, E2 — Letter to parents regarding educational programs about the
dangers of underage drinking: http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86287

o Policy 4:170-AP2. E1 — Letter to Parents regarding student safety:

e Policy 4:170-AP2, E3 — Letter to Parents about disruptive social media apps:
http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86288

e Policy 4:170-AP2, E4 — Letter to Parents about preventing and reducing incidences of
sexting: http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86289
Policy 4:170-AP6, E2 — Letter to Parents about CPR and AED video:
www.ihsa.org/Resources/SportsMedicine/CPRTraining.aspx.

e Policy 4:170-AP7, E3 — Letter to Parents and staff regarding targeted school violence
prevention and threat assessment education:
http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86319

e Policy 7:180-AP1, E4 — Memo to Parents regarding bullying and school violence:
http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86539

e Policy 7:185-E — Memo to Parents regarding teen dating violence:
http://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=86544

e  7:345-AP, E2 Exhibit - Student Data Privacy; Notice to Parents About Educational Technology
Vendors
https://boardpolicyonline.com/?b=harlem&s=985510

All of the required parent/guardian information is posted on the District website at:
www.harlem122.org inParent-Reseurces-under-the-Parents- & Community-tab. If you would
like paper copies of these communications or if you have questions, please contact your
building principal.

Sincerely,
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Julie M. Morris Approved: January 30, 2018 (links checked 2/22/18)
Superintendent



